Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN #65 Thursday, December 6, 2018

Seniors and Parents are invited to complete their FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) at the MTHS FAFSA
Workshop today, December 6, 2018. Seniors that are pursuing post-secondary institutions should complete the FAFSA and
PHEAA state grant application in order to apply for federal/state student aid, such as federal grants, work-study, and loans.
Students should check Schoology for more details and to register for this event.

A recruiter from the US Marine Corps will be visiting during all lunches on Wednesday, December 12.

CTC applications for the 2019/2020 school year are now available in the counseling office. Completed applications are due
back in the counseling office by Friday, December 21. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Stoudt.

Attention all Juniors and Seniors looking to explore the military as an option after high school. The ASVAB test will be offered
on December 14th at 7:30am in Convo hall. You must sign up in the Counseling office by December 7th. This test is also being
used as make-ups for any sophomore who missed the test in November and would like to take it. You must also sign up in the
counseling office as well by December 7th. If you have any questions please contact Mr. Evans.

Lost and Found: Due to the large volume of items in the lost and found, the location for clothing/coats has been moved to a
collection box in the main lobby. Please stop by to see if any of the items you may be missing are there.

Sophomores considering enrolling in the International Baccalaureate program next year are reminded applications are due to
December 15. For questions see Dr. Penner in the IB Office (room 200).

Attention all students: Students against Starvation club is collecting non-perishable foods in order to give back to the
community. Please put canned goods and boxed goods in a participating teachers boxes or bring to room 25. These will be
collected until December 19th. Thanks for supporting our community. Students Against Starvation

The Manheim Township Music Association is holding a Pancake Breakfast Fundraiser on Saturday, December 8 from 8:00-
10:00 AM in the High School Cafeteria. Tickets are available at the door on the morning of the event with all proceeds
supporting grants and special music opportunities for the K-12 music programs in our school district. Special musical
performances will include the Troubadours, The Santa Brass Ensemble, and the Winter Woodwind Ensemble. Please contact Mr.
Siegel with questions.

The MT Ski Club is planning a day trip to Montage Mountain Resort in the Poconos this January. Ski or ride over 26 trails with
your friends and family members. If you've ever wanted to try skiing or snowboarding, this is the perfect opportunity to spend a
day on the slopes with your friends. Go to www.mtski.com for trip information. Register by Friday, December 7.

Senior Student Athletes: Do you plan on playing sports in college? Will you be participating in National Signing Day on
Wednesday, February 6, 2018? Stop in at the Athletic office and complete your questionnaire. Deadline is February 1, 2018.

TODAY’S SPORTS
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Vbowl Lebanon A Lebanon MS 3:30 2:00 2:10
Frgbasket Donegal H South Gym 4:00
Frbbasket Donegal A Donegal Junior High Gym 4:00 2:25 2:40




